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FLOWERS – Given by Bill and Joanne Crowell 
“In loving memory of our Whitney Berthum and 
family.” 
 
DEACON OF THE DAY – Joan Stout  
 
USHERS – Lloyd & Ann Swaim, Gary Forrister 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK AT DENNIS UNION CHURCH 
 
 
 
SUNDAY -  August 19 
 10:00 –  Worship  
 11:00 –  Fellowship 
 

MONDAY – August 20 
   7:00 – Finance/Trustees 
 

TUESDAY – August 21 
     
WEDNESDAY – Aug. 22 
    9:30 – Clergy 
    7:30 – Cape Cod Chamber Music Fest. concert 
 
THURSDAY – Aug. 23 
    7:30 – Al-Anon 
 
FRIDAY – Aug. 24 
 
SATURDAY – Aug. 25 
   9:00 – We Are the Men rehearsal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PRAYER LIST – August 19, 2018 

 
Nursing Home 
Marjory Gillis – The Pavilion 
Robert Darling – Liberty Commons 
Marjorie Kummer – Eagle Pond 
 

Health Concerns 
Bev Brink  
Bob Colpitts (brother of Nancy Aceti) 
Corrinne Davio (Terry’s niece) 
Palmer Esau (brother of Virginia Esau) 
Nicholas Harris (friend of Virginia Esau) 
Jeffrey Kirk (Deb Anderson’s nephew) 
Geri Noble 
Elizabeth Peterson (niece of Laura & Blair Jasie) 
Rachel Simons 
Pat Stone 
 
Others to Support with Prayer 
Service men and women serving at home and  
abroad 
 
 

TARGETED DONATION 
Our donations for the month of August will be back 
packs and school supplies!  (A long-time favorite) 

We’re hoping to collect: 
back packs, folders, 
notebooks, pens, pencils, 
rulers, markers, crayons 
and pencil sharpeners. 
 
These will all be donated to 
Children and Family 
Services of Cape Cod.  
They are so pleased to be 
getting this donation! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



CHRISTIAN SYMPATHY 
The minister, officers and congregation 
of Dennis Union Church offer their 
sincere sympathy to the family and 
friends of Edith Conti who died on 
August 10, 2018.  A memorial service 

was held at our church on August 17, 2018, at 
12:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

RALLY DAY! 
SAVE THE DATE – SEPT. 9! 

Sept. 9 is Rally Day.  We will have a 
picnic and ball game.  The picnic will 
be on the front lawn of the church, 
and the ball game will be at 
Seaside Field (near 

Corporation Beach).  The Christian Ed. 
Committee will provide hotdogs, chips, 
and drinks for the picnic.   The ball game will begin 
at 12:30.  Both players and spectators are 
welcome!  Bleacher seats are available, but you 
might want to bring a beach chair! 
 
 
 
 

APPLE FESTIVAL NEWS 
OCTOBER 6 

The Apple Festival Committee is happy to 
announce the 10th Annual Apple Festival will be 
held on Saturday, October 6th . Please mark your 
calendars! Maggie will be holding a pie-making 

session in the downstairs kitchen 
on Friday, September 7th from 
1:30 to 5:00 p.m. The pies will be 
offered as fresh-frozen on the 6th, 
so that people can stock their 
freezers. A sign-up sheet is 
available in the foyer. This is 
always a fun time. More details 

are in the September Steeple Bell. 
Thank you from the Apple Fest Committee.	 

 


